
2024 OPERATION SEASON 

The Magna Water District RV dump will remain closed for the 2024 operating season. Despite our best efforts, the 
ongoing issue of foreign objects and debris entering the system has resulted in equipment damage, high repair 
costs, and disruptions to our regular operations. Furthermore, the recent opening of three alternative RV dump 
locations in town has resulted in a significant decrease in customer usage. As we continue to evaluate the impact of 
the RV dump on wastewater operations, we anticipate that the facility will remain closed for the 2024 season. 
Please see below for alternative RV dump service providers within the district. 
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